Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Off-Premise Signs

August 18, 2008

The Board of County Commissioners for Wakulla County met for a workshop on Monday, August 18, 2008 with Chairman Ed Brimner presiding.  Present were Commissioners Howard Kessler, George Green, Maxie Lawhon, and Brian Langston (absent).  Also present were County Attorney Ron Mowrey, County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

The original sign ordinance was adopted in 1996 with a revision adopted in 2005.  There are 44 billboards that exist in the County and no new ones approved since the revised ordinance was adopted in 2005.  At the present time there is one billboard site that is available for permitting.

The Planning Department presented a power point presentation with topics for discussion regarding proposed changes to the Ordinance that include addition of cap on total allowed billboards in the County and addition of cap and replace regulations.

5:22 p.m.  Meeting adjourned.

